
 

20th August, 2020 

  

To 
BSE Limited                         
P.J. Tower, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001. 
Scrip Code: 524488 
 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 29 (1) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  

 

We are pleased to inform you that the [156th] Meeting of the Board of Directors of the 

Company will be held on Friday, 28th August, 2020 at 2.30 P.M. at 501-502, OIA House, 470, 

Cardinal Gracious Road, Andheri (East), Mumbai - 400 099, inter alia to transact the 

following Matters: 

 

1. To consider and approve Director’s Report for the Financial Year Ended 31st March, 2020. 

2. Fixing Date, Time & Venue and Approval of Notice for Calling 29th Annual General     

Meeting of the Company. 

3. Any other business with permission of the Chairperson. 

 

This is for your information and record 

 

 


